
 
 
 

October 7, 2021 
 

Subject:  Notification of the amendment of the Company's holiday year 2021. 
 

To:  The President 
      The Stock Exchange of Thailand 
 

Please be informed that Thai Rubber Latex Group Public Company Limited will change the holiday 
of the year 2021 as follows: 

The cancellation of the public holidays on Monday, October 25, 2021 (Substitution for Chulalongkorn 
Day) and announce that Friday, October 22, 2021 is a substitute holiday 

 

Please be informed accordingly. 
 

 
 

 
     
 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 

(Mr. Pattarapol Wongsasuthikul) 
Chief Executive Officer 


